
Ashley Oaks Website

We now have a website that will have the
trustees as well as other information for our
residents in Ashley Oaks. The site can be
reached as www.ashleyoakshoa.org . The site
will include upcoming events within the
development.

Next Board Meeting
The next board meeting will be held June 1, 2008 at Randy
Spencer’s home at 10:00 AM.
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By-Laws and Covenants

Please contact Linda Wozniak at
whwlmw@roadrunner.com if anyone needs a
CD-ROM copy of our current bi-laws &
covenants. Paper copies are no longer
available. In the future, you will be able to
view these documents on our website,
www.ashleyoakshoa.org.

Entrance Signs

A Sign Committee has been formed to seek designs for our
entrances to the development. Linda Wozniak and Randy
Spencer are to head this committee.

DUES
We thank everyone that has sent their yearly
dues in on time. We have a few outstanding
dues yet that must be paid, please remit
payment so no fines are assessed.

Save Money!

You can reduce the costs of mailing our newsletter and other
important information by receiving it electronically. Visit the
Ashley Oaks website, www.ashleyoakshoa.org, and sign up
for our email list. This can be accomplished under the
contacts tab.

Scarlet Oak Cul-de-sac Cleanup
The retention basin cleanout project will begin in spring or
early summer. Looking for volunteers to help with this
project. Call Ron Schroth or Randy Spencer if interested.

Just a friendly reminder to put away the Christmas lights and
get ready for Spring Cleaning!
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